
EYFS Newsletter 22nd September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

                                                                                          

                                                                                                              

  

EXTRA INFORMATION: 

• Homework will be set from Term 2. Homework books will be collected on a Tuesday, the homework will be 
set and given out on a Thursday. The focus will be maths, phonics, motor control and self-help skills 
 

• Phonics and reading in EYFS – An information workshop for parents, Wednesday 5th October at 8.50 in Red 
Admiral classroom. 
 

• The children are receiving yellow stickers for good behaviour, being supportive and having a positive attitude 
to learning and school life. Certificates will be posted home when the chart is complete.  

 
 
 

                                            

Thank you for your support and saying ‘Goodbye’ at the gate. Your child needs 
to be praised for being so confident and independent.  

  
  

The weather is changeable!! 
Please send your child to school in a waterproof coat if 

possible and wellingtons will be needed! 

Please bring P E kit to school on Mondays. 
Red Admiral class will need to remember to 

bring it back on Thursday or Friday. 

 

  

 

 

         

 
Do you have spare packets of pasta or rice in your cupboard? 
Are you brilliant at making playdough? 
Could you mend some dressing up clothes? 
 
YOU COULD BE A HELPING HAND!  
Occasionally we will put out a ‘hand’ which has a request for something 
which will support your child in school. If you can help, please remove the 
hand and bring the item into school.  
 
THANK YOU. 
 

HELPING HANDS 

  


